
Friday May 6th, 2011

Dear friends and constituents.

I want to thank all of you who supported and encouraged me across the 
NWT and throughout Canada in this most exciting and historic election of 
2011. 

It has meant that my colleagues and I in the NDP will have a much stronger 
role in Parliament as the Official Opposition. With 102 MP's we will be able 
to provide a very effective voice to stand up to a majority Conservative 
Government.

Once again it will be an honour and privilege to represent the people of the 
NWT in our Parliament, and as your representative, my job will continue to 
have many components.

From affordability of northern living, to the need for public investment in 
transportation and communities, to protection and improvement of our public 
health care, to caring for the environment, our team in Ottawa and the north 
will be working hard for you and your families.

Have a great spring and summer, and once again

mahsi cho, quyanainni, merci bien, thank you. 

Dennis Bevington MP Western Arctic NDP-NPD


